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Tēnā koutou e te whānau

Hello from North Shore Hospital.  

The wheels move slowly here so I am still sitting waiting for a space for my surgery.  I’m hoping this will be my 
last newsletter for a little while, as by the time the next newsletter is ready to be sent out, I should be back 
home recovering!

Welcome to Vicki Saunders
It is wonderful to have been able to welcome Vicki on a part time basis, to be acting principal in my absence.  
She is an experienced principal and will be a great support to Matt in his backup role of DP.  I’m sure you will 
get to know Vicki over the next few weeks.

Senior Camps
We wish the Year 8’s all the best as they head off for their camp in Ohope this week.  The weather for the first 
couple of days is not great but hopefully it will improve as the week progresses.  I’m sure they will all have a 
fabulous time anyway.  The Year 7’s will attend the same camp next week.  Stay safe and enjoy the 
camaraderie.

Saint Patrick’s Day Mass
Don’t forget that we are having a special feast day Mass with the Parish on Sunday 17 March.  There will be a 
sausage sizzle afterwards.  We will also have some celebrations at school on the Monday so watch for details.

NZEI paid union meeting
Just a reminder that on Wednesday 20 March, the school will close at 1pm.

I missed the Dr Suess day on Friday but trust the children had a good time.

I am going to miss being at St Pat’s but I know the school is in good hands and everything will tick along as 
usual.  

As one of the mum’s said in an email, you never know when you will be thrown a curved ball.  After being such 
a fit and healthy person all my life, it was a bit of a shock to find I had a congenital heart valve problem.   At 
least I have plenty of sick leave!  When I return next term I will be feeling far more energetic and back to 
myself.  

In the meantime, keep me in your prayers.

Manaaki te Atua / God bless
Maureen

mailto:office@stpatstaupo.school.nz


What’s happening at St Pat’s….

Tickets were sent home to each family last week - 
one sheet per family, $1 per ticket.

Donations of Easter eggs can be sent along to 
school each day.  Either bring to the school office 
or take to Mrs Morris in R10.

Raffle will be drawn Wednesday 27th March - just 
before Easter break. Thanks for all your support 
for our yummiest raffle of the year!

Thanks to Kiwisport and ND Cricket for giving our kids a fun taster of cricket. 
They had a great time working on their throwing, catching and striking skills.

Thanks to Hayley from Taupo District Council 
visiting our school with the Civil Defence 
Education Sessions.
Students were able to learn about what to do 
in an emergency situation, particularly 
earthquakes and volcanic eruptions and the 
importance of having a grab bag at home.



WINTER SPORTS REGISTRATIONS

School Sport Registrations are currently underway. If your child has indicated they are keen to play hockey, 
netball or basketball for the school a notice will go home with details of how they can register this week.

A registration day in the morning and afternoon will be held on WEDNESDAY 13TH MARCH from 8.20am - 
8.50am and then again from 3pm - 4pm.
You can also register by returning the Sport's notice your child will bring home this week or emailing Mrs Morris 
lorenam@stpatstaupo.school.nz

There is a large number of children who are keen to play sport this year yet without the support of Parents as 
coaches and managers we will be unable to register teams to play sport so Parental support is vital to ensure 
your child plays sport.

NETBALL - WINTER 2024

The netball season is fast approaching. If your child 
has registered an interest in playing we will be 
contacting you soon.  Students in year 7 or 8 that have 
not played 7 aside netball before we suggest they do 
the year 7 development course which will help them 
transition.  If they are year 7/8 and have never played 
before we also suggest they attend this course.
We will be holding a year 5/6 training on Tuesday 12th 
March during lunchtime and year 7/8 the following 
week on Tuesday 19th March.  Year 3/4 will be after 
the school holidays.

Netball starts in May, dates to follow.  Games will be 
Saturday morning between 8.30am &12pm

We have had a lot of interest and will be requiring 
parent help for coaches and managers. 

2024 TAUPO BASKETBALL SEASON DETAILS & REGISTRATION LINK

For all Year 3 to 8 players please use the following link to register for the 2024 Lake Taupo Basketball Association 
season.

https://membership.mygameday.app/regoform.cgi?formID=92323

Our season runs from Monday 6 May to Wednesday 14 August 2024 and Leagues run on the following days:
JUNIOR GRADES

Intermediate Boys - Mondays 3.30 - 7pm, $75/player

Primary Prems (Yr 5&6) - Tuesdays 3.30 - 6pm, $60/player

Primary Dev (Yr 3&4) -Wednesdays 3.30 - 6pm, $50/player

Girls League (Yr 7/8/9) - Wednesdays 4 -6pm, $75/player

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__membership.mygameday.app_regoform.cgi-3FformID-3D92323&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=alug9RVc_Kmf2Oaw4CYGyIw0ro-M2D0o6_cl1iUToRI&m=YrG-OnAtvq7Z1O0eQTY6I_i6kv3j4Zsmp2JLnRl4XSIZWDTLFSxaLi07UvD1Trqh&s=kfXzxAuHRBRoSj5yuS392bQVzp0-d6JPRhxYcsOfVPk&e=






DIARY DATES -TERM 4

4 - 8 March Year 8 camp in Ohope

11 - 15 March Year 7 camp in Ohope

17 March St Patrick’s Family / Parish Mass 9am 

20 March Paid Union Meeting - School Closes at 1pm

21 March Board meeting 5:30pm in Boardroom

26 March Y7/8 immunisations
Koru Hub biking

29 March Good Friday

1 - 2 April Easter Monday / Tuesday - school closed

12 April Last day of term






